January 12", 2013

References construction permit file number: BPED-20100204ACE

WHIJ-FM pulled down our existing antenna and replaced with new ERI

antenna. Existing feed line from previous antenna was re-used on new
antenna.

Upon commencement of work for this construction permit, an impedance
measurement on WMOP-AM 900kHz located on the same structure was
performed. The reading was 54 ohms.

At completion of work for this construction permit, a second impedance
measurement was taken and 54 ohms was still the reading.

No change was observed.
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